
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

25th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Harvest Festival  

 
We would like to invite you all to our Harvest Festival which will be held in the KS1 
hall on Friday 4th October 2019. 
 
1:15pm for KS1 / FS2  - in the KS1 Hall 
11am for KS2  - in the KS1 Hall 

 
 
 
As usual, we would be grateful to receive any tinned, dried or 
packet produce for the occasion.  To support local charity 
work these gifts will be collected by the Salvation Army who 
will use the produce in their food parcels. Unfortunately 

however, they cannot accept fresh fruit or vegetables. 
 
 

In order to prepare for the Harvest Festival we would welcome any contributions 
before the actual day. This will enable the produce to be displayed in the hall. 

Should you wish to give a donation, please clearly label any money in an envelope 
and send it to the school office. This also will be given to the Salvation Army. 
 
We hope we can use our celebrations in a positive way to help our local community.  
It would be lovely if you could join us sometime during the assemblies. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Oxborough 
Head of School  
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